

P.O. Box - 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION

Enlighten Educate Empower

Circular No. SIS/065/2017-2018

15th January 2018

[For the Students registered for Royal Spelling Bee Test only]

Dear Parent Sir/Madam

Sub: Royal Spelling Bee Test

Please be informed that the Royal Spelling Bee test which was scheduled for 11th January 2018 could not be conducted due to some unavoidable reasons from the organisers side.

Kindly note that the Royal Spelling Bee test will be conducted on Sunday, 21/01/2018 during normal school hours.

With regards,

PRAMOD MAHAJAN PRINCIPAL